
Dr Adhikari awarded the Trevor Platt Memorial Scholarship 

Dr. Arjun Adhikari (Research Associate, School of Earth, Ocean 

and Atmospheric Sciences-SEOAS)  working in the Remote 

Sensing Laboratory at the SEOAS on an NRB-sponsored project, 

recently awarded the Trevor Platt Memorial Scholarship by the 

International Ocean-Colour Coordinating Group, to work in 

Germany for a period up to three months. The prestigious IOCCG 

Trevor Platt Memorial Scholarship is aimed at providing students 

and early career scientists from developing countries and countries 

with economies in transition with the opportunity for gaining 

valuable training experience in the field of ocean and in-land water 

remote sensing and applications. The scholarship offers the opportunity for individuals to 

conduct hands-on research, or to receive in-depth training, at a foreign institute. 

Heartiest Congratulations Dr Adhikari. 

https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/arjun-adhikari.html
https://ioccg.org/what-we-do/training-and-education/platt-scholarship/
https://ioccg.org/what-we-do/training-and-education/platt-scholarship/

